
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 37 ending 26th May 2023 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone Hall 

Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE 
We have had so many school trips going out this week, both 
sporting and academic and the children have not failed to 
uphold the Broadstone Hall way. So much so, we received 
this lovely letter of praise this week from a grandmother who 
went along as a parent helper to Chester. 
“Dear Mr Taylor, Today it was my privilege and pleasure to 
accompany Mrs Charles’s Year 4 class to Chester for a 
Roman Experience. The children were a credit to your 
school. I thoroughly enjoyed my day with this class.” 
I have to say, we are very proud of our children and staff - 

but we are biased! 🙂 Thank-you to all of our parents & 
grandparents for volunteering to help out. Without your 
support, a lot of these trips wouldn't be able to go ahead. 
On another note;  
Sadly, Mrs. Marshall will be leaving us at the end of this half 
term. She has been offered a role at Special Needs school; an 
exciting opportunity and one she is very passionate about. I 
am sure you will join me in congratulating her and wishing 
her all the best for the future. 
 

NETBALL FINALS  
“Having worked hard to reach the finals, the Broadstone 
Netball team; Grace B, Eliza L, Grace E, Martha R, Saski R, 
Zoha R and Bella S-V - arrived at Bramhall ready to take on 
the last stage of the competition. 
After a shaky start losing 10-1, the girls quickly re-grouped 
and focussed and began the next game with determination. 
Each game saw the team and the results improving 
eventually playing like a well-oiled machine and winning their 
last game 11-0 to finish 3rd in all of Stockport!!! – courtesy 
of Paul R (Martha’s Dad) 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Y3 VISIT TO THURSTATON BEACH  
As part of their geography studies the children visited 
Thurstaston Beach for a ‘Life at the Seashore’ educational 
trip organised by the Cheshire Wildlife Trust. They examined 
habitats and enjoy mud-dipping, scavenger hunting, making 
sand sculptures and identifying features of the coastline. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

GIRLS UNDER 11 FOOTBALL FESTIVAL @ STOCKPORT 
COUNTY GROUNDS 
“6 games 5 wins!!!! CHAMPIONS!!!  
What a day and what an opportunity, the girls got to meet 
and play some fantastic school teams and most of all…play 
ON COUNTY’s PITCH!!!!!  
Our first game was a nervous one, the girls used this to settle 
in and get the feels going (this is the one we lost!)  
Then after that, girls showed nothing but pride and 
confidence, and went on to smash every game with a win. 
They represented Broadstone excellently and went into every 
match pumped and ready!  
Defence was super strong with only a single goal being 
conceded, Eliza H and Grace E did an amazing job at 
goalkeeping. Some great hands shown.  
Ella W and Casey K showed a strong front while Lexi and 
grace held the midfield.  
Beau N and Heni B schooled everyone with their striking 
front, to ensure we stayed one of the most elite teams at the 
festival.  
Beau N scored a show stopping total of 3 goals, Heni B 1, 
Grace B 1, and finally Ella W 1  
Matthew C, their coach was his usual supportive pitch side 
crutch, he is honestly their biggest cheerleader and a credit 
to PSCL.  
A fantastic day full of laughter shouting and cheering…and 
lots of hand shaking!” – courtesy of Stacey N (Beau’s Mum) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Y4 VISIT TO GROSVENOR MUSEUM 
To support our Year 4 History topic on the Romans, the 
children went to Chester to visit the Grosvenor Museum for a 
fun filled day including a Roman soldier tour of Chester – 
where the children wore replica amour and carried shields 
through Chester City centre to the amphitheatre for 
Formations training. 
Afterwards they did an archaeology Workshop - looking at 
real life artefacts, focusing on the Roman kitchen and food, 
the bath house and visiting the Roman gallery. 
A great day had by all! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   

  

   

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception  
RJA Alex W Such a great attitude to learning. Always 
wants to try hard to achieve. 
RLR Ellie D for increasingly being ready straight away 
during carpet sessions and working hard all the time.   
RBW Danny B for his amazing efforts to always be ready 

during carpet time and for being a super listener this 

week! We’re so proud of you.  

 
Year 1: 
1CH Bodhi B - Fantastic Role model to the other children 
1CR Molly J-W for being a fantastic role model during 
whole class sessions and starting activities as soon as she 
can 
Class 1/2 Orla W, for always following our school rules 
and being a delightful member of our class.   
Year 2: 
2MK Robyn H - For a wonderful and improved attitude to 
learning and her lovely smile 
2CB ALL OF 2CB for hard work during all of their quizzes 
this week.  
Year 3: 
3VH Mila A for working so hard in all of her lessons and 
generally just being a superstar! 
3ZA Anita A for working super hard and trying her best. 
3DM Alvin W - Alvin has been such a valued member of 
3DM. After joining Year 3 he has fit in so well and made 
lots of friends and worked hard. We will all miss him but 
wish him lots of luck in his new school. 
Year 4: 
4FM Woodrow B for showing much more resilience and 
independence this week and good partner work. 
4EE Lottie L – for trying really hard this week and showing 
resilience. 
4SH Daniel Z for a good week at school and especially on 
the trip to Chester. 
Year 5: 
5RT Emily K – for being an all round star! 
5TL Terrance W for working really hard in class in all 
subjects this week.  
5LK Darcey B - Darcey is always a pleasure to have in 
class. She is always kind, considerate and helpful - a 
general superstar! 
Year 6: 
6KH Summer B for the enthusiasm, humour and 
dedication she brings to any task she tries! 
6AB William D for always giving 100% in every lesson and 
an excellent attitude to learning. 
6ZW Ethan M for excellent attitudes to learning and 
demonstrating a lot more independence. 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception RICC 
RJA 'Confident''   Freya D - Very impressed with her 

confidence in reading, showing great understanding and 
good use of expression. 

RLR “Resilient” - Leo S -He is always willing to have a go 
and give any challenge a try. He has been checking his 
writing this week and making changes when needed.  
RBW “Independent” - Burhanuddin A for his amazing 

progress with his writing. Super finger spaces this week!  
 
Year 1: 
1CH Esme B Brilliant ideas for letter writing and super 
attitude to learning. 
1CR Lily Mae H for trying really hard with her writing all 
week and producing a fantastic dinosaur poem. Well 
done!  
Class 1/2 Rosie T for working super hard on her dinosaur 
letter this week particularly on her letter formations, full 
stops, finger spaces and capital letters. Keep up the hard 
work. 
Year 2: 
2MK Jasmin A - She has made super progress with her 
writing and always tries her best. 
2CB Mary H for trying really hard to include expanded 
noun phrases and Conjunctions in her free write story  
Year 3: 
3VH Olivia H for working hard to check her own work 
independently.  
3ZA Mikey B for always acting on feedback and improving 
his writing.   
3DM Dylan B - Dylan has had some great ideas for our 
character perspective, being able to imagine how they 
would be feeling and what they would be thinking.  
Year 4: 
4FM Ethan W for amazing dialogue writing 
4EE Keith Y- for his speech followed by action when 
innovating a conversation between Tranio & Liv 
4SH Robyn S for an excellent letter about the eruption of 
Vesuvius full of powerful vocabulary to create an 
atmosphere of tension and panic. 
Year 5: 
5RT Ebony G for coming up with so many fabulous ideas 
during a shared write 
5TL Ben C for writing a very good online news article about 
the death of King Duncan from our class text, Macbeth, 
including accurately punctuated direct speech 
5LK Scarlett D - Scarlett has been working on writing more 
independently this week and I was very impressed by the 
article about Macbeth that she wrote completely by 
herself on Monday!  
Year 6: 
6KH Maisie F for her impressive personification of 'The 
Clock' in our book, 'The Arrival'! 
6AB Chloe AT – for producing an excellent piece of writing 
linked to our book “The Arrival.” 
6ZW Libby T for an excellent descriptive piece of writing, 
using personification to articulate the thoughts of a clock.   

 

HAPPY WHIT HOLIDAYS 
We will be back on 

Monday 12th June @ 8.55am 


